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Beth has been a part of Girl Scouting for many years. 
Many leaders might get burned out after several 
years of service, but not Beth. Beth continues to serve 
GSGLA and the Marina Service Unit. Not only has 
Beth been the Service Unit Treasurer for several 
years, this year she took on the newly created posi-
tion of Awards and Recognition Chair. As the chair, 
Beth makes sure that the leaders are recognized each 
month as Volunteer of the Month as well as submit-
ting applications for Council Awards. We celebrate 
Beth for taking on this important position.  


